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May 26, 2016








Dear Friend of the Kingswood Youth Center (KYC),





The 7th annual Kingswood Youth Center Chili Challenge will be held at the Durgin Stables Green on Saturday, August 20, 2016!





We hope that you will consider helping us sponsor this annual event. The levels of sponsorships to consider are $50, $100, $250, $500 and $1,000.  All sponsors will be recognized on printed materials and in the local press. Tee shirts, given away at the event, will display all sponsor names on the back.  A sponsorship of $1,000 or more will get your business name and logo on a large banner in downtown Wolfeboro promoting the event for three weeks. Registration, drink and judging booth sponsorships are available for $500.





The Chili Challenge will be held on the Durgin Stables Green in downtown Wolfeboro from 11:30 am – 2:30 pm.  Multiple chili stands will be manned by teams made up of local groups of friends, restaurant employees, civic organizations, and individuals.  For a $10 entry fee ($5 for kids under 12), members of the public will be invited to visit each booth to sample all the chili. Each patron is given three ballots to vote for their three favorites.  The People’s Choice 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place winners will be announced at 2:30 that afternoon.  A judging panel made up of KYC members and supporters will also declare the Judge’s Choice 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place chili recipes.  





The true rewards of your sponsorship will come in the form of supporting the Kingswood Youth Center’s programs that keep our local teens safe and busy during the after-school hours.  The KYC, now entering its 17th year, provides free programs and activities for teens (grades 7-12).  Programs include but are not limited to cooking and nutrition, art, music, hiking, gardening, career and college exploration, community interaction, mentorship, and more. In addition, a hot meal is served daily.  The majority of the members that attend reside at or below the poverty level. Many are facing challenging life circumstances.  Some do not live in a stable home environment and rely on the KYC. 





The Kingswood Youth Center is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization which operates on a limited budget. Please consider sponsoring this worthwhile event.





Thank you in advance,





Pam Sweeney


Executive Director
















































































To provide a safe, positive environment in which youth may grow,


learn and develop life skills critical to their success in the adult world.









